
August 31, 2005

Lacey Township High School
Attention:  Michael Adamski
73 Haines Street
Lanoka Harbor, NJ  08734

SUBJECT: THANK YOU

Dear Mr. Adamski:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I would like to extend my sincere

gratitude to you and your staff for you help in setting up the meeting logistics for our recent

public information session for Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Plant.  Thanks to your efforts,

the meeting was a phenomenal success.  It was obvious that you went out of your way to help

with the arrangements, and I appreciate the dedication you showed throughout the process.  It

was a true pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely,
   /RA/
Melissa M. Jenkins, Licensing Assistant
License Renewal and Environmental Impacts Program, Section B
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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